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Headteacher's Message
A BIG thank you to parents and carers for making or buying cakes and also to everyone who came to join us for
our Macmillan coffee morning. We managed to raise an amazing £500.00 for a fantastic cause.

Well done to our Year 6 girls football team who played for the very first time at FisherMore High School last
week. You all showed resilience and great team work. Thanks also to Molly’s dad for jumping into the coaching
role when Mrs Clarkson had been delayed.

Some of our year 5 children visited the Leisure Box last week to take part in a dodgeball competition. This was a
really enjoyable afternoon and you all did fantastically well.

Our Year 6 boys football team played brilliantly again on Monday evening at FisherMore High School and again, I
would like to thank both of the Freddie’s dads for helping me with our tactics and positional play.

The History man was in school again on Friday, bringing history to life (literally!) for our Year 5 & EYFS children.
The children all absolutely love these sessions – please have a look at our Facebook page to see what they learnt.

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend.
Kind regards
Mrs L Stinchon



YEAR 1 – Marlowe & Matilda

YEAR 2  - Avery

YEAR 3 - Luca                

YEAR 4 - Felix & Harry

YEAR 5 – Lewis & Sophie

YEAR 6  - Georgie             

ATTENDANCE – EYFS 99%

SHOUT OUT – Jessica Yr 5 



PARKING 
I understand how difficult parking is on Dean Street and how congested the road 

becomes at drop off and pick up times.  Please have consideration for residents, 

places of work and other drivers. 

* DO NOT  PARK ON THE  YELLOW LINES OR

ZIG-ZAGS OR IN THE TURNING CIRCLE. 

This is for turning only NOT parking as it causes a back up of  traffic - more than 

usual. This is to help to keep all children safe. 

Parents and children must not park in or walk through the staff car park. It gets very 

busy at the start and end of the day. This is to keep everyone safe.

WE HAVE HAD SEVERAL COMPLAINTS OFF RESIDENTS & BUSINESSES ON 

BLACK CARR MILL THIS WEEK.

*DO NOT PARK AT BLACK CARR MILL (the car park across Skipton Rd at the 

bottom of Dean St) we have had complaints that parents dropping children off, have 

actually blocked the entrance - we know it is busy and people are rushing but please 

be mindful of others.



Donations still welcome!

Thank you very much to Polly’s mum for your donation of books, it is very much 
appreciated and thank you also to Betty’s mum for the generous donation of the 
fantastic sports equipment!

We still need donations of unwanted or perhaps outgrown PE kits to be donated to 
school. We are in need of pumps, black shorts and white t-shirts!

Also if you have any small underpants/girls underwear you no longer need, but are in 
good condition these would be gratefully appreciated too.

We are also in need of board games and jigsaws for our Key stage 1 children.



Trawden Forest Primary School 
Open Day – 12th October 2023

We are holding our Open Day on Thursday 12th

October.
If you have a child starting primary school in 
September 2024, or know someone who has, 
then please come and visit our wonderful 
school.
Ring the school office 01282 865242 to book a 
visit time!

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-
education-families/schools/apply-for-a-
school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-
place/

Primary school applications need to be 
completed online by 15th January 2024

Secondary school applications need                            
to be completed online by 31st October 2023

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-
education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-
place/starting-secondary-school/

OPEN EVENING
Park High School – Thursday 12th October 
6pm – 8pm

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-secondary-school/


School Lottery

Thank you to Mrs J Hey for kindly donating her lottery winnings back to our school. Please 
note: we do not expect parents and carers to donate their winnings back to school, but we 
do really appreciate the gesture.

Please see the slide the next slide in this newsletter which gives details of a promotion for 
new joiners to the school lottery scheme.

If you would like to join our PTFA school lottery please follow the link below:
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/trawden-forest-primary-school 

If any of our new Reception parents would like the information please contact the school 
office.

Remember:- You have to be in it to win it!



Support your school via our School Lottery!

Our wonderful PTFA are always trying to come up with ideas to raise money for school. Unfortunately, budget cuts mean that schools really 

are running on fumes with regards to finances - we really wish it wasn’t so, but it is the sad truth that any extra treats for our pupils are usually 

paid for by our PTFA. A real money spinner for school is our school lottery. Anyone can join and you can support us by committing to £1 a 

week or more if you wish! You have a chance of winning the draw every week and the more parents/carers/grandparents that join, the more the 

weekly prize pot will be. Please help us – we would really appreciate it and thank you very much to those who already have lottery tickets.



After School Activities

● Monday – Karate with Sensei Simon :- weekly 3.30pm – 5.00pm (Years 1-6) Please contact;  

enquiries@budokaimartialarts.org for more information.

● Tuesday – Sports club with Mrs Clarkson :- w.b. 18th September for 5 weeks  3.30pm  –

4.30pm (Key stage 2 children) FULL

● Wednesday – Gardening Club with Mrs Nelson & Mr Lomax :- w.b. 11th September for 6 

weeks 3.30pm – 4.45pm (Key stage 2 children) FULL

mailto:enquiries@budokaimartialarts.org


● Wed 11th and Thur 12th October – Y5 Go Velo cycling training

● Thursday 12th October – Open day at Trawden School 

● Friday 13th October – Y6 Go Velo cycling training

● Friday 13th October – Whole school flu immunisations

● Wednesday 18th October – Tempest – individual and sibling school photographs

● Thursday 19th October – School closed for half term  

● Monday 30th October – School re opens

● Monday 30th October – Spooky Halloween Disco - letter to follow!   

Dates for your Diary


